Amendment to original by-laws of Clifton Chase Homeowner's Association

May 19, 2001

Association Meeting was held and the following amendments were discussed and voted on with people in attendance.

- 1. Sheds are allowed as long as they are wooden or Rubbermaid style. No metal sheds.
- 2. Swimming pools allowed as long as there is a wooden privacy fence.
- 3. Fences that are allowed are wooden, split rail with wire (must be maintained). No metal fences are allowed.
- 4. No parking of cars, trailers, etc. in yards. Boats and trailers are allowed to park in drive as long as they are properly maintained.

June 1, 2002

Association Meeting was held and the above amendments are still in force. Only exception was the following:

1. Swimming pools must have at least 5 to 6 foot vertical wooden fence.